Recorder for Adult beginning players.

Have you ever thought you might like to learn an instrument....could it be the recorder?
....... is it on your bucket list?

Heather Coleman runs a guided ensemble for adults on Wednesday evenings.

It is enjoyable and informative: playing, sharing and working with other recorder players.

Every few years a class for beginners is offered. It precedes the main ensemble on
Wednesday evenings.

2018 is one of those special years when beginners are invited to come along at 6pm, starting
on Wednesday 14 February.

If you know someone who could be interested please pass this information on.

Heather’s contact details: hc4816@bigpond.net.au 0437 045 916.
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